

Information Letter no. 09-2017

Dear Member Federations,

according article 1.1 of our Internal Rules and articles 3.5.1 and 3.5.2 of our actual Statutes, decided on at last year's congress in Torun, we inform you that this year's Elective Congress of our Confederation will be held

in Tbilisi (GEO)
Sunday, 11th June 2017 – 09:00 h
Hotel Holiday Inn****

1, 26 May Square

0171 Tbilisi

Invitations with more details and agenda will follow at a later date. Please observe also article 3.5.2 of our Statutes and be informed that so far we have not received candidatures for the 2018 and 2019 European Cadets/Junior and 2019 U-23 Championships. Candidates are still welcomed.

Best regards, Max Genter

General Secretariate
Hainbuchenweg 21
D-82194 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com
www.eurofencing.info